Elmer, Linda

From: Huertas, Edwin

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 4:02 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: Pat Mueller; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Owczarski, Jim; Hatala, Carlen; Askin, Tim
Subject: RE: Historic Gettleman Brewery Buildings 45th & State

Linda,

Please add to the record for Monday.

Thank you.

-Edwin
414-286-2074

From: Pat Mueller [mailto: pmueller4502 @gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:31 PM

To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Huertas, Edwin

Subject: Historic Gettleman Brewery Buildings 45th & State

I hope we can somehow come to a compromise with Miller Coors on the demolition of the
Gettleman Buildings. Simply said the buildings are sound and are a significant part of
Milwaukee's Brewery history. They are right across from the tour center. They have been
used for several purposes in the not so distant past. To tear them down just to be able to park
a few more semi trailers is sad. There must be other locations to park trailers.

As an aside, Miller recently tore down warehouse buildings. The loss of these buildings
combined in tax base is over $1,000,000. We, the people left here will pay for those taxes.

As a human being I feel over-whelmed, and getting tired of going to City Hall to fight things
that impact my business, my property values or taxes. I'm overly tired right now so I hope I'm
not being too glum. .

Thanks,

Pat Mueller

Heritage West Properties
4303 W. Vliet Street
Milwaukee, WI 53208
414-933-5589



